
Component / 
system does 

not function as 
intended

Technical - 
Agricultural Flying

138.155  Content of 
operations manual

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.230  Procedures 
for reporting and 

recording defects etc.

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

30 Certificates of 
approval

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

52 Defects discovered 
in aircraft 

components

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

51 Reporting of 
defects in Australian 

aircraft—general

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

50A Aircraft log book

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

43 Maintenance 
releases in respect of 

Australian aircraft

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42W  Installation and 
use of aircraft 
components in 
maintenance—

Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42ZC Maintenance on 
Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

41 Maintenance 
schedule and 
maintenance 
instructions

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

39 Maintenance 
required by approved 

system of 
maintenance

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Technical 
Malfunction (Defect)

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

51 Reporting of 
defects in Australian 

aircraft—general

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42U Modifications and 
repairs: approved 

designs

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

39 Airworthiness 
directives

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

21.003 Reporting 
failures, malfunctions,  

and defects

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

21.470 Foreign 
modification/repair 

designs

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

21.029A Type acceptance 
certificate for imported 
aircraft certificated by 

national aviation authority 
of recognised country

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

Technical Design 
performance / 

reliability

42ZE Certification of 
completion of 

maintenance on 
aircraft in Australian 

territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

30 Certificates of 
approval

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Maintenance foreign 
object (tool)

Bilateral agreement 
requirements 

SUP Supporting 
Control

NRC Non Regulated 
Control

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

43 Maintenance 
releases in respect of 

Australian aircraft

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

CAO 100.16 
Administration and 

procedure —
distribution and 

rejection of aircraft 
components and 
aircraft materials

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAO Civil Aviation 
Order

42X Use of aircraft 
materials in 

maintenance—
Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42WA Requirements 
for authorised release 

certificate

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42W Installation and 
use of aircraft 
components in 
maintenance—

Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

41 Maintenance 
schedule and 
maintenance 
instructions

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

39 Maintenance 
required by approved 

system of 
maintenance

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Unapproved Parts / 
materials

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

42V Maintenance: 
approved 

maintenance data

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

2A Approved 
maintenance data

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42ZE Certification of 
completion of 

maintenance on 
aircraft in Australian 

territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

30 Certificates of 
approval

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42G Flight control 
system: additional 

requirements

42U Modifications and 
repairs: approved 

designs

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

42ZC Maintenance on 
Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Improper conduct of 
maintenance 
(Engineer) 

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

42ZC Maintenance on 
Australian aircraft in 
Australian territory

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Improper conduct of 
maintenance (Flight 

Crew)

138.235  Reporting 
and recording 

incidents

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.230  Procedures 
for reporting and 

recording defects etc.

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.125  Operators 
who are required to 
have a training and 

checking system

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

138.145  Safety 
management system 

requirements

- Limited 
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

30 Certificates of 
approval

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

91.245 Matters to be 
checked before 

take off

LEG Legislative 
Control

MOS Manual of 
Standards

135.105 Procedures 
for reporting and 

recording incidents

LEG Legislative 
Control

CASR Civil Aviation 
Safety Regulations

43 Maintenance 
releases in respect of 

Australian aircraft

LEG Legislative 
Control

CAR Civil Aviation 
Regulations

Operational damage 
(unnoticed)

Linked to any 
technical system 

control


